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September 7,1982
# 3F-0982-3
File: 3-0-1-c(2)

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Of fice of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
A ttn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 5-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Monthly Operating Report

Dear Mr. DeYoung:

Attached are twelve (12) copies of the revised first page to the Crystal River Unit
3 Monthly Operating Reports for the months of April, May, June, and July of 1982.
The revision corrects for the loss of one hour during the month of April, due to the
change to Daylight Saving Time. There were only 719 hours in April instead of the
720 hours reported. All revised values for the four reports are due to this one hour
deviation and are asterisked in the attached pages.

Very truly yours,

. %/ dhe
David G. Mardis
Acting Manager
Nuclear Licensing

WRK:myf h
cc: Mr. J.P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator

Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 3100
Atlanta, GA 30303
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